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EI World Congress 2011 - Exhibitions

The Exhibition Area will be operational from 21 to 25 July 2011 at the Cape Town International Convention Centre (CTICC). It will be located in front of the Congress Hall in the Strelitzia and Jasminium Conservatories.

The booths will be officially open on Thursday 21 July at 2.00 p.m. and will close on Monday 25 July at 5.00 p.m. 
Booths

To be able to meet the requests of exhibitors, the booths available will be standard 3x2m shell, which includes one wall of 3m and two walls of 2m, Fascia name, 2 spot lights, 1 plug point and a ¼ distribution board. The cost of the shell scheme for the congress duration is R1 230 + 14% VAT. 
An organisation can rent multiples of the shell if more space is required. The internal fittings of the stand will be adapted according to the needs of each exhibitor. 
Exhibitors will need to order booth(s), furniture and equipment directly with OASYS the preferred supplier. Please contact Beulah Henning at OASYS directly on beulah@oasysexpo.com mentioning ‘Education International World Congress 2011 Exhibitions + your organisation’s name’ in the subject line.
Booth preparation

Exhibitors should finalise their stands and be ready to open by 2.00 p.m. on Thursday 21 July.  You will have time to pack up the contents of your booth during the morning of Tuesday 26 July.  The booths will be dismantled during the afternoon of Tuesday 26 July.

Exhibitors are responsible for the upkeep and the content of their booths during the EI Congress. It is advisable to lock away or remove any valuable items when the booths are left unattended.

Shipping of materials

Exhibitors can send materials in advance to:

STOR-AGE 

(On behalf of The Winners Group)

Attention: Xanadu Amod

121 Roeland Street

Gardens

Cape Town

8001

Telephone number +27 21 419 5544

Organisation XXXXX

  

Materials can be received as of 1 June. Please send EI (delphine.sanglan@ei-ie.org) and the Winners Group (ann@thewinnersgroup.com) a copy of your shipment documents and make sure that someone in your organisation tracks the delivery of your shipment.  
EI will organise for the materials to be transported from the storage area to the CTICC on Wednesday 20 July. In order for your shipment to be delivered to your stand, please make sure that boxes are clearly marked with the name of the organisation as follows ‘Education International World Congress 2011 + name of organisation’.  Please also number each box/package (i.e. if you have 5 boxes – 1/5, 2/5 and so on).

We recommend that you do not bring too many of each publication, as from the experience of past congresses, there was a huge amount to be disposed of at the end.  It is more environmentally friendly to display and provide a form for publication ordering to be distributed post-congress.
EI will not be responsible for the cost of shipping materials of exhibitors at the end of the congress.

Additional Information

For more information on the exhibitions at congress, please contact:

Delphine Sanglan (delphine.sanglan@ei-ie.org) – Tel: +32 2 224 06 55

All communications should be addressed to the General Secretary – Toute correspondance doit être adressée au Secrétaire général

Toda la correspondencia debe dirigirse al Secretario General – Der gesamte Briefwechsel ist an den Generalsekretär zu richten
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